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Villa Girls Around The Nation!
In a chance meeting, Villa alums Lisa Prester Dressner (‘86) and
Suzanne Ianni (‘86) met Deputy Communications Director for the NJ
Attorney General Whitney Lewis (who attended VVA for middle school
from 2001-2004) in the briefing room of the Brookings Institution in
Washington D.C.

Lisa was interviewed on a panel touting the benefits of ARRIVE
TOGETHER, an innovative co-response program pairing police and
mental health screeners to ensure safer and timely responses to people
experiencing mental health crises.

Lisa is the Vice President of Behavioral Health and Psychiatry at
Trinitas Regional Medical Center. Suzanne is the President & CEO of
Hospital Alliance of New Jersey.

(Photo: left to right, Suzanne, Whitney, Lisa)



Rest in Peace Villa Girl
Amy Hirsh Guarino '79

(photo: Amy in the floral shirt celebrating
her parent's 80th birthdays in August 2019)

Link to Amy's Obituary

https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/legacyremembers/amy-guarino-obituary?id=52118665


Villa is hiring!
The Villa Admissions Office is expanding!

We are seeking a part-time
Admissions Recruiter to assist the

Director of Admissions and Development at VVA.
More information can be found on our website.

The position is open until filled.

Visit our Employment Page

Villa's 2022-2023
Annual Fund Ends Today!
Have you made your gift?

Help us to meet our goal and
continue in our mission of educating young women.

Visit our Giving Page

https://villavictoria.org/employment/
https://villavictoria.org/giving/


We are close to goal but we need your help!

​Our Annual Fund year
ends today-June 30!

Make your 2022-2023
Annual Fund gift

to Villa Victoria Academy now.

Donate Online Now

https://villavictoria.org/giving/


Time for the VVA
Class of 1973

to get together!

50th Reunion

Mark your calendars for October 14, 2023
at Greystone Fine Food and Spirits

in Newtown, PA.
Contact Jacklyn Brown Polin

(jacklynpolin@gmail.com or 267-229-1279
or Margaret Bruno at 267-391-7665

for details).



We need Class Reps!
Would you like to be the Villa Rep for your class?

Email Colleen White here.
We need you!

Thank you to those who have already responded.
We will be contacting you about our virtual meeting in July.

mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org


Share your update
here

Connect on LinkedIn
Would you like to connect with your fellow Villa girls? Join our LinkedIn page
here.

Follow us on Social Media
Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram!

https://villavictoria.org/alumnae/alumnae-questionnaire/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/villa-victoria-academy-154765162/
https://twitter.com/VillaVictoria1
https://www.facebook.com/VillaVictoriaAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/villavictoriaacademy/


The Villa Alumnae E-newsletter is produced twice per month during the school
year and once per month in the summer for Villa alumnae, alumnae parents,
current students, and other friends of Villa Victoria Academy. Any corrections,
questions or news should be sent to cwhite@villavictoria.org.
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